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  UPF-Korea Hosts Programs with Ambassadors for Peace 
 
 
Seoul, Korea—UPF-Korea hosted a series of 
programs with Ambassadors for Peace that 
included a special message from the chairman of 
UPF.  
 

  

  

  

  Buddhist Leader Describes True Happiness 
 
 
Madrid, Spain—The latest interfaith program of 
UPF-Spain featured the national president of the 
Buddhist Interbeing Order.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF Media Association Inaugurated in Oceania 
 
 
Sydney, Australia—The International Media 
Association for Peace (IMAP) inaugurated its 
Oceania chapter during a webinar it held for the 
region on supporting 
trustworthy journalism.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF Joins Volunteers in Moscow Recycling Drive 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—"Hand over the Waste Paper 
– Save the Tree!" was the name of the one-day 
action. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  The 2020 Winter Issue of Dialogue & Alliance is Available 
 
 
New York, USA—The 2020 winter issue 
of Dialogue & Alliance, a journal of UPF, is now 
available. The theme of this issue is “World 
Summit 2020: Perspectives on Peace and 
Development." To order. 
 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 1: 2021 ‘International Year of Peace and Trust’ 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 6: UN International Day of Zero Tolerance for 

Female Genital Mutilation 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


